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Greetings brothers and sisters, 

 

As many of you know, True Mother will be coming to America in December to speak at the Prudential 

Center. There are many things being prepared in welcoming True Mother for this significant event. 

 

As one of the preparations, I would like to organize a Belvedere mobilization team. The goal of the team 

is to create relationships with clergies from other churches/organizations and participate in witnessing 

activities to gather people for the upcoming rally. If you are interested, there will be a meeting tomorrow 

(Friday, September 6th) at White House at 6:30pm. Please let me know if you can make it. If you have 

any questions, please contact me at: (347) 595-5428 or pastor@ westrockfamily,com 

 

Thank you! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Kone 

 

   
 

Visit and support our sister organizations and events. 

 

   
 

 
 


